
 

 

Darren Millar AM  

Chair – Public Accounts Committee  
 

 

 

4 June 2015 

Dear Darren  

Inquiry into Supply Teaching  

Thank you for your letter of 19 May drawing the Children, Young People and 

Education Committee’s attention to the report that your Committee published on 

Covering Teachers’ Absence and specifically drawing their attention to 

recommendation 3. The Committee will of course consider this report as part of 

its inquiry into supply teaching.  

You may wish to be aware that the Committee is currently considering the 

evidence received and the intention is to publish the report before summer 

recess. We will of course share our conclusions with your Committee.  

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Ann Jones AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 
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